
INFORMATIONAL 

MEETING 

FOR THE WINCHESTER WASTEWATER 

FACILITY PROJECT. 

 

WHEN:   Monday, Sept. 7, 2021 

6:30 p.m. 

WHERE:    Winchester City Hall 

We are asking your support of a 

Wastewater Facility project. This will be on 

the ballot on November 2.    Your support is 

so important! 

Please attend and hear and see the correct 

information  

The City’s partners in the project will be 

present:      Michelle Johnson, JUB 

Engineering,    Howard Lunderstadt, USDA 

Rural Development and Walter Steed, Grant 

Writer, IDOC Block Grant funds 

  


